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Comments: Prefer no change!  The greatest frustration for citizens is the Service's failure to bring forward

documents (especially GPS tracks and long standing camping locations) that have be submitted previously.

Intentional or unintentional the process of repeatedly omitting these supporting documents brings suspect the

transparency and intentions of the Agency.  Case in point: During the Wallow fire maps being used by the Type

Teams fighting the fire displayed most every track, trail or existing passable road, yet just prior to the fire during

the call for comment period the agency stated they did not have these traces in their GIS system. The Eastern

Arizona Counties Association brings to the Agency many valid concerns that must be addressed.  Our United

States National Forests are intended for multiple use dispersed access by all citizens.  It should never be the

King's Forest.


